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RECORD OF COMMUNICATION

Date: March 12, 2014

Time: 1:30 PM

URS Person(s): Raj Naik, Environmental Scientist, Germantown

Person(s) Contacting: Mr. Lesbirel

Type of Contact: Telephone call

Project: New Jersey Landlord Rental Rehabilitation Program

Re: Correspondence on presence of potential environmental concern.

Summary

Communication with the applicant, Ms. Kathleen Lesbirel for New Jersey Landlord Rental Rehabilitation
Program application number SRP0043579, located at 1229 Florence Avenue, Union Beach Boro, NJ, was
contacted to confirm the presence of a potential UST/AST based on the vent/fill pipe observed in the site
photos. Mr. Lesbirel, the husband of the applicant, called back and indicated that the AST in crawl space
had been removed seven years ago. However; the fill/vent pipes were not removed. The house is currently
heated via natural gas. There were no indications of contamination, leaking, soil staining, odor or stressed
vegetation, therefore the presence of the fill/vent pipes do not appear to represent a hazard to the
occupants or conflict with the intended use of the property.

Raj Naik
Environmental Scientist
URS Corporation, Germantown


